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Acid based rinse aid for dishwashers
and glasswashers suitable with hard 
waters.

Neutral based rinse aid for dishwashers
and glasswashers.

Glass washer detergent suitable for hard 
waters from 18° up to 30°F.

Peristaltic dosing pumps with high 
quality components. Ensured spare parts 
assistance.

Glass washer detergent suitable for very 
hard waters from 30° up to 60°F-

Descaler and deoxidizer for hard water 
to be used on limestone scales and 
metal surfaces.

Chlorinated detergent with strong
degreasing action for dishwashers. 
Suitable for very hard water over 32°F.

Neutral and viscous lemon scented 
detergent. Suitable for manually 
degreasing dishes, cutlery, crockery, pots.

Strongly degreasing concentrated 
detergent for pots, pans, trays and 
tools. Suitable for cleaning aluminum 
equipment.

Super-concentrated lemon scented 
detergent to manually wash dishes.

Strongly degreasing concentrated 
detergent for pots, pans, trays and 
tools. Suitable for cleaning aluminum 
equipment.

Chlorinated detergent for professional 
dishwashers, phosphates free.
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